
Dear Committee Members, 

 

Please vote YES on HB 2927 as is and vote NO on SB 825. 

 

I strongly support One Person, One Vote.  Vote YES on HB 2927.   

 

It's time that every American's voice and vote count in Presidential elections.  National elections 

should not come down to a handful of battleground states.  We need every voter in every 

jurisdiction to know that their vote counts.  Under the present state winner-take-all 

apportionment of electoral votes, Democracy loses.   

 

I strongly oppose referring the issue and ask that you vote NO on SB 825.   

 

The US Constitution specifically assigns the task of choosing the method of awarding electoral 

college votes to the state legislatures.  I respectfully ask that you do your job and decide the 

matter.   

 

In the long history of the Electoral College this decision has never been made by anyone other 

than the state legislatures.  Again, I respectfully ask that you do your job and decide the matter.   

 

Thank you, 

Beatrice Michel, O.D. 
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